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Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of : March 6th- March 10th

Monday 3.6- Yearbook Order forms go home

Friday 3.10- No School- Teacher In-Service 

Monday 3.13- No School for all KCFS Students

Looking Ahead:
3.15- Kindergarten Screening

3.18- 6th Grade Shamrock Social @ KC 2:00-4:00pm

3.20- 4th Grade Religion Retreat @ SJPII

3.22- Kindergarten Kick-Off 6:00-7:00pm

3.27- Daffin’s Candy Order Pick-Up 12:00-2:00pm

3.28- Spring Picture Day for Mini-6th Grade

3.29- 3rd Grade Student Showcase- State Projects 6-7pm

3.29- 6th Grade Student Showcase- Poetry Night 6-7pm

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

Health News:The Keystone Blind Association was in this past week for our yearly vision screenings. 

Any student who received an abnormal report will be receiving a copy.

SJPII Yearbook- Order forms for the yearbook will be sent out on Monday. The cost of the yearbook is

$14.87. All forms and payment are due by Friday, April 21st. 

Sixth Grade Shamrock Social will be held at KC Cafeteria on Saturday, March 18th from 2pm-4pm. 

Tickets are $4.00 and can be purchased in the SJPII office. We are excited and looking forward to this 

event!

Save the Date: Spring Picture Day will be on Tuesday, March 28th for Mini through Sixth grade students. 

More information will be coming home closer to the date. 

Dress Code Reminders: Please make sure to review the KCFS student dress code policy. Dress Code 

Notices have been sent home for students who are not following the code. The KCFS student/ parent 

handbook can be found online on our school website. 

Save the Dates for our March and April events will be

coming via email! 

The 2023-2024 Financial Aid Packets are now available. 

Copies of the Shenango Valley Catholic School System and 

the Diocese of Erie have been mailed. Applications are due 

back by April 15th. Check the school website for more 

information. 

Preschool and Kindergarten Registration are also happening

now. To enroll, please contact Nicole Perry at 724-342-2205 

or by email nperry@kennedycatholicschools.org for 

assistance. Kindergarten screening for our Littlest Eagles 

entering Kindgergarten will take place on March 15th. 
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